
 

 

 
 
 
 
To            Date: 13-11-2021 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Floor 25t Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001.  
 

Sub: Submission of statement under Regulation 52(7) & (7A) of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to inform you that the proceeds of the amount raised for the issue of Non-Convertible 

Debentures (NCDs) during the quarter ended, September 30, 2021 has been utilized for the 

purpose as mentioned in the offer document/ Disclosure Documents and there are no material 

deviations in the utilizations of such proceeds. 

 

Kindly take the same on record.  

 

 

For Annapurna Finance Pvt. Ltd. 
 

 
 
Subrata Pradhan 
(Company Secretary) 
 

 


